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Rr. Fr nk Heart 
1 1. et , 'r · rth D ! a 

I have your letter of January 16, regarding the 
p sed bt.l •rovidin for segr gation or certain fund 
held n th� Tre su.ry or the nemh'-ra of the three Af.t'il­
• ted Tri " , . I Jlad to ve the r•asons the people 
vote a nst the b"ll. 

I &"l'. taking u with Commissioner Enmons today 
th at on £ ,,- p c _. t p!\V' ents, and as oon as 
I have a reply from hi I 11 et you know. 

s·n.cerely yours, 

Usher L. Burdick, M.c. 
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